The American Medical Association Expert Panel on Medical Imaging (Panel) is concerned whether medical imaging data recorded on CD’s/DVD’s is meeting standards of practice relevant to patient care.   

The Panel puts forward the following statement, which embodies the standard the medical imaging community must achieve.  

All medical imaging data distributed should be a complete set of images of diagnostic quality in compliance with IHE-PDI.

This standard will engender safe, timely, appropriate, effective, and efficient care; mitigate delayed care and confusion; enhance care coordination and communication across settings of care; decrease waste and costs; and, importantly, improve patient and physician satisfaction with the medical imaging process.
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